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COMPANIES TO RECEIVE 3-MONTH EXTENSION PERIOD TO FILE 
ACCOUNTS DURING COVID-19 
 
From today (25 March 2020), businesses will be able to apply for a 3-month extension for filing 
their accounts. 
 
This joint initiative between the government and Companies House will mean businesses can 
prioritise managing the impact of Coronavirus. 
 
As part of the agreed measures, while companies will still have to apply for the 3-month 
extension to be granted, those citing issues around COVID-19 will be automatically and 
immediately granted an extension. Applications can be made through a fast-tracked online 
system which will take just 15 minutes to complete. 
 
Please see:  
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/apply-for-more-time-to-file-your-companys-accounts  
 
Applying for an extension: 
https://beta.companieshouse.gov.uk/extensions?_ga=2.135485106.227783380.1584965618-
962621089.1583406783  
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